

St Hugh of Lincoln RC Primary School

Glastonbury Road | Stretford | Manchester | M32 9PD

- t. 0161 912 2906 | text. 07860 005 074
- e. sthughoflincoln.admin@trafford.gov.uk w. www.st-hughlincoln.trafford.sch.uk

Dear Parents/Carers

Thursday 10th October

Head Teacher: Mr M. Mountcastle

Fundraising

Thank you for your help/attendance last Friday for the Cabaret and 'crazy' bingo, it was a fabulous night. We raised a magnificent £1446.80 and have already invested the money in new reading stock (over £5000!). As stated previously the number of reading books has depleted drastically, so again I desperately plead for you to have a good look at home and return any school reading books. Thank you.

BBC

Next week the BBC are filming a new drama inchurch. As a result they will be parking on our playground and taking over some of the visitor's car park. It is an inconvenience to us and Lappreciate your understanding however we are being paid very well for the disruption and it is helping us pay for the replacement reading books (and other much needed resources). Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. School photographs will now take place after half term.

Harvest

Please continue to send in items for Cornerstone and local food banks. We are asking for non-perishable food and toiletries. In addition next week on Friday we are having a non-uniform day in exchange for socks. The initiative is called SOCKtobber and all socks will be donated to the homeless in preparation for the winter. The Prayer Leaders and School Council are leading these projects and we look forward to your generous support.

Thank you as always for your positive support in all we do.

Yours sincerely

M Mountcastle





